
Week 6 

    
 

 
Dear First Grade Families,  
 

The majority of what we have heard is that this format of sending out a weekly 
learning plan works really well for most families. Keep communicating. If there is 
something you need, let us know! As we launch into our first week after hopefully a 
restful, enjoyable school vacation, we hope to keep things as routine as possible. 
Attached you will find your week learning plan for week 6.  
 
As you venture into week 6, we want you to continue to remember the following: 

● Support your child in completing as much or as little as you see fit.  
● We continue to work under the umbrella of PRACTICE and ENGAGE.  
● Continue to mix and match activities on the calendar as you see fit.  
● Our Grade 1 Distance Learning Website continues to grow. Let us know if there is 

something you wish to see more of or if something is missing that you’d like added. As a 
reminder,, here is the link to our site: ​Grade 1 Home Extension SIte 

● Above all​, ​make this ​fun​. This should not cause tears (for anyone)!  
 

Please remember that you can email your child’s teacher any time with questions, 
comments, challenges, and celebrations. We are here for you!! 
 

Stay safe, healthy, and enjoy this unexpected time with your families!  
 

- Your Grade 1 Teaching Team 

https://sites.google.com/brunswick.k12.me.us/firstgradehomeextension/home

